

LEARNING FOR LIFE

Respect Responsibility Honesty Achievement

25 November 2020

Dear Parents/Families and Students,

Our Year 7-11 Presentation evening is held annually to celebrate and highlight the achievements of our students in a formal setting. Students receive awards for their academic performance, sporting and community involvement.

Unfortunately due to COVID restrictions, including the current density requirements and restrictions recommended by SA Health, we will not be holding the 2020 Year 7 - 11 Presentation Evening as planned this year. We will, however, be conducting a presentation ceremony with students during the school day on Wednesday 2 December to acknowledge students for their achievements across this year. Awards this year will be given for Outstanding Achievement in individual subjects, Community Service, Sporting and Academic Excellence.

We look forward to recognising our students' efforts and sharing them with you, even through virtual means.

The presentations will be recorded and made available for parents/caregivers/families to view. We will provide further details in regard to this.

If you have any queries or wish to discuss the evening further, please do not hesitate to contact the school on 8329 7287.

Yours sincerely,

Shane Cunningham

Deputy Principal

